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Reference:    Receive-only Ku-band Earth Station  
   File No.      
  Call Sign:     
  Applicant:   
   Location:   
 
 
Dear Applicant  
           

Application for a Receive-only earth station requesting 12 GHz frequency (Ku-band) was 
submitted. 

The Commission does not license Ku-band 12 GHz frequencies for receive-only stations, 
in accordance with Memorandum Opinion and Order, CC Docket No. 78-734, (adopted 
December 9, 1986).  It was decided that a licensing program for receive-only earth 
stations operating in the 12 GHz frequency band was unnecessary because there are no 
other primary users in this spectrum. 

Receive-only earth stations are licensed for the 4 GHz C-band only.  We have dismissed 
the KU-Band portion of your application request without action and /or prejudice. 

Sincerely,  

Eleanor M.  Lott 
Telecommunications Specialist 
System Analysis Branch 
Satellite and Radio Communication Division  
International Bureau      


